TOO!CK 陪你迎戰呈分試



A. Read the passage and answer the questions in complete sentences.

Janus couldn't wait until lunch-time. Her mum had put a special yogurt in her lunchbox. It was the kind that had two parts, one with yogurt and one with fruit. When you were ready to eat, you tipped one into the other. She had a blueberry one, and that was her favourite.

It was playtime and all the children went out to play. Janus went to the shelf where the lunchboxes were kept. She opened the box but found that her blueberry yogurt was gone. She felt angry and upset at the same time. Quickly, she began opening all the other boxes. She was frightened because she knew that if Miss Lam caught her, she would be in trouble.

In the fifth box she opened, there it was, her special blueberry yogurt. Janus looked at the name on the box and couldn't believe her eyes——Melissa, her very best friend! Should she go and tell Miss Lam that Melissa was a thief? Should she go and find Melissa and tell her how horrible she was? No, Janus picked up the yogurt and put it back in her box where it belonged.

When she went to the playground, Melissa was waiting for her. "I don't want to play with you!" Janus shouted at Melissa. "Why?" asked Melissa. "You know why," shouted Janus. "I hate you. I don't want to be your friend anymore!" Melissa ran away crying.

"Had a good day, dear?" said her mum when Janus got home.

Janus smiled and nodded. "I bet you are hungry, aren't you?" asked Mum. "You left your yogurt on the kitchen table. What a silly girl!"

Janus just stared at her mum.

ての!!!! 陪你迎戰呈分試

小五英文

Why was Janus looking forward to lunch-time?
2. What did Janus do when she discovered that yogurt was gone? Why?
3. Why was Janus so shocked to find the yogurt in Melissa's lunchbox?
4. Why did Mum think Janus would be hungry?
5. Write a sentence that describes how Janus felt when she realized her mistake.
B. Fill in the blanks with the suitable modal verbs.
It was lunch time, Sandy and Athena were eating in the classroom. Sandy asked
Athena, "Athena,(1) may I ask you a question?" "Yes, "replied Athena.
" (2) you like to go with me to an art exhibition in Central on Saturday ?"
Athena thought for a while, "I'm not sure. If I am free on that day, I (3) join
you." Their school prefect noticed that they were talking. "You both (4)
follow the lunch time rules in the classroom. You (5) not talk while you
are having your lunch." She took down their names, and asked them to sign. Sandy wasn't
happy about it and refused to sign. The school prefect said, " If you have any complaints,
you (6) tell the discipline teacher about it. I (7) report
the whole situation to her."
When they were still arguing, the class teacher, Miss Cheng came in. Sandy complained
to Miss Cheng. After listening to Sandy's complaint, Miss Cheng explained to her. "
Sandy, your school prefect is doing the right thing. She is doing her duty. I think you
(8) apologize to her. Now I would like to meet you. (9)
we go?"

^{*}版權歸 TOPick 及「樂研教育」所有。



^{*} 答案請掃描 QR code。